
 

  

 
 
 

Congratulations to the following teams who were triumphant in the Grand Finals over the last few 
weeks. 
 

Junior Boys Soccer     Senior Boys Soccer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Premiers: 7B, 7C Green, 7D, 10A, 9B, Open B, Open A 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
Congratulations to our 3 girls teams who were triumphant in the Girls Rugby League grand final 
last week.  
The future looks bright for girls rugby league! 
 
The win for the Opens teams gives them a great hit out before they begin their confraternity 
campaign.  



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Those students who have qualified for the RDSS Athletics carnival has been emailed. More 
information regarding the carnival will be emailed out in the first week back to school in term 3. If 

your child is not interested in attending the RDSS carnival, please ask them to reply to the email 
to advise.  

With semester 1 coming to a close, the College would like to celebrate the Qld School Sport 
representatives and shadows that we have. These students have trained hard to achieve these 
selections and we wish them the best at their upcoming Nationals.  
 
Touch: Mickey, Ellie, Luke, Charlie, Sam, Ronan, Oliver, Sienna, Manaia, Kayla, Lexi 
Hockey: Sienna, Indy, Ryley (student official) 
Cricket: Ella 
Swimming: Saidee and MacKenzie 



  

Congratulations to the huge number of TCC students who have been selected on the past month 
to represent Rockhampton District School Sport in their chosen sports.  We wish you good luck in 
your progression to Capricornia and State Championships.  
 
Calendars and information regarding dates and venues for RDS sporting trials for 2025 are 
currently available through the link on the TCC website.  
 
The representative school sport permission details booklet (consent form) will again have all the 
required documentation that schools / district / regions need for your child to participate in 
trials.   Please note that the form only needs to be filled in once per sport / trial.  Completed 

forms will need to be handed in by your child at the first trial, and this will then be passed on by 
officials through the various levels of school sport. 
 
Once the booklet is completed, please email it to sport@tccr.com.au and it will be returned to you 
after signatures are completed.  We encourage you where possible to fill the form out 
electronically to assist with eligibility and accuracy of the documents.  If you have any further 
queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the sports department. 
 

Director of Sport 


